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 TIGUVON(R)

Technical Insecticide (Fenthion Grade 100)

FOR MANUFACTURING PURPOSES ONLY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 GUARANTEE: Fenthion, 0,0-Dimethyl 0-(3-methyl-4-
methylthio)phenyl] phosphorothioate ................... 95%

REGISTRATION NO. 20791 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP IN A COOL, DRY PLACE.

DANGER            POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 Manufactured For:

Miles Canada Inc., Agriculture Division
Animal Health Products

77 Belfield Road
Etobicoke, Ontario, Canada M9W 1G6

(Telephone:  416-248-0771)

May be fatal if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin. 
Rapidly absorbed through the skin.  Repeated dermal contact may
be increasingly hazardous.  Do not get in eyes, on skin, or on
clothing.  Do not breathe fumes.  Wash thoroughly with soap and
warm water after handling.  Wash clothing with soap and hot water
before use.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed,  vomiting should be induced. 
Administer water freely and induce vomiting by giving one dose
(15 mL) of syrup of ipecac.  If vomiting does not occur within 10
to 20 minutes,  administer second dose.  If syrup of ipecac is
not available,  induce vomiting by sticking finger down throat. 
Repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  Never give anything by mouth
to an unconscious person.  Professional medical assistance should
be secured immediately.



ANTIDOTE:  Administer atropine sulfate in large therapeutic
doses.  Repeat as necessary to the point of tolerance.  2-PAM is
also antidotal and may be administered in conjunction with
atropine.

This product is toxic to fish and wildlife.  Do not contaminate
water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL

Do not contaminate water, food, or feed by storage or disposal.

In case of spillage, cover with absorbent such as soda, ash,
clay, or sawdust.  Sweep up and dispose of properly.  Wash area
thoroughly with strong lye solution.

DISPOSAL:  Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose
of unwanted active and containers in accordance with municipal or
provincial regulations.  For additional details and cleanup of
spills, contact the regional office of Environmental Protection,
Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NET WEIGHT ____________ KILOGRAMS

EPA Est. 3125-MO-1
or EPA Est. 32534-WG-1

TIGUVON is a Reg. TM of Bayer AG, Germany

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from



reliance upon this service.
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